June 26, 2007
Mr. James E. Stephens, Owner
J&D Cleaners
5198 Stewart Street
Milton, Florida 32570
Dear Mr. Stephens:

On May 24, 2007, a Department representative with the Air Resource Management Program inspected your perchloroethylene dry cleaning facility (I.D. No. 1130155) in Milton, Florida.  A copy of the inspection report is enclosed.  
The inspection report indicates the facility was in minor non-compliance at the time of the inspection for those sources specifically listed on the inspection report.  Some areas of non-compliance are identified in the inspection report.  Please review the report, including the “Comments” section, in order to ensure future compliance.  
This letter applies only to activities covered by the Air Resource Management Program.  If you have any questions, please contact Michael Gordon at 850/595-8300, extension 1230 or michael.j.gordon@dep.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

/s/
Erica Mitchell
Air Compliance Supervisor
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